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Friday Bulletin 
 

 
 Friday 11th November 2016 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Coffee Morning 
On 19th November there will be a coffee morning held in Crosby Ravensworth Village Hall 
from 10am – 12pm to help raise funds for Jessica Simpson and her family during her 
treatment in America. There will be a cake stall, raffle and tombola, donations will be 
gratefully accepted.  
 
 
Football coaching 
I’m very glad to announce that on Tuesday lunch times from next week Graham Emerson, a 
qualified coach has offered to take some football coaching sessions. Children of any age can 
take part in this. Please can children remember to keep their P.E kits in school. Due to the 
colder weather, children would benefit wearing tracksuits to keep warm.  
 
 
Children in Need 
Friday 18th November is Children in Need day and this year we will be marking the event by 
having a teddy bear themed day. Children of all ages are encouraged and invited to bring in 
their favourite teddy bear for fun and games. Also please bring in your small change to cover 
Pudsey in the school hall.  
 
 
Christmas tree decoration 
We are taking part in the Christmas tree festival again this year. This will be taking place on 
Friday 25th November (see your Lyvennet Link for more details). If you are able to help by 
sending in any of the following items, we would be very grateful: 

 Socks – any colour or pattern 

 Buttons – any size and colour 

 Ribbon – any colour 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 Promoting a love of learning: 

Honesty, Friendship, Perseverance, Trust, Belonging 

 

Message from David Rucker 
School photographs are now available to view online at 
www.davidruckerphotography.co.uk Please use your password to login to access your 
photographs. If you have misplaced your password please contact us at 
David@davidruckerphotography.co.uk and we will resend this. 

 
 
Class 1 
In R.E we are learning about 'gifts'.  Please can your child bring in their favourite gift to show 
and tell as part of our lesson on Tuesday afternoon (15th). Thank you. Mrs Pattinson will be 
returning to school next week, she is very grateful for the support of both school and parents.  
 
On Monday 5th December all of class 1 will be visiting Tullie House to find out about old toys 
and games. Please see attached permission slip to be returned to the school office.  
 
Also please can parents encourage their children in class 1 to dress independently especially 
practicing to use zips and buttons, this will help with P.E and outdoor play. Many thanks. 
 
 

Friends of the School needs you! 
On Wednesday 16th November the Friends of the School will be holding their annual general 
meeting at the School at 7pm. The friends of the school kindly help towards lots of things 
including class trips and residentials to name just a few. Please come and give support to 
help organise fundraising events. We are very short on volunteers/helpers and would love to 
see lots of parents there and we appreciate any support you can give to raise valuable funds 
for our children. Funding in school is extremely tight, and this couldn’t be a more important 
time to get involved, supporting your children in school. Thank you.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr D Priestley 

 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Saturday 12th November   Prize Bingo - CRVH - 7.30pm 
Wednesday 16th November  Friends of the school AGM – School - 7pm 
Saturday 18th November  Coffee morning – CRVH – 10-12pm  
Thursday 24th November   Class 2 – Liverpool trip  
Friday 2nd December   Big Christmas Family Quiz – CRVH – 7pm 
Monday 5th December  Class 1 – Tullie House  
Wednesday 7th December  Christmas Play – 5.30pm 
Friday 11th December  Carol Singing – Tebay – 12.30pm 
Wednesday 14th December Christmas Dinner and Party  
Thursday 15th December  Carol Service – Church - 6pm 
 Friday 16th December  Last day of term – 2pm  

http://www.davidruckerphotography.co.uk/
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